
 

Date: January 27, 2020 

To: Chancellors, Superintendents, Presidents, Accreditation 
Liaison Officers, and Other Interested Parties 

From: Ian Walton, ACCJC Chair 

Subject: ACCJC President Transition 

On behalf of the Accrediting Commission for Community and 
Junior Colleges (ACCJC), I would like to inform you of the 
resignation of President Richard Winn effective February 7, 
2020. Dr. Winn expressed his desire to move up his retirement 
date in order to better support recent changes in his personal 
life. President-elect Stephanie Droker will begin her tenure as 
President of ACCJC effective February 8, 2020. The Commission 
thanks Dr. Winn for his valuable leadership at ACCJC and 
welcomes Dr. Droker to her position as President. 


